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Submission: Inquiry into the impacts of the WestConnex project 
 
Our community wants and needs world class public transport, not more polluting toll roads. I oppose 
this project. 
 
WestConnex is shaping up as the most expensive road project in the world but it won’t solve 
Sydney’s congestion problem. I oppose this project and as a tax payer want to see these funds used 
responsibly to uplift the community, not contaminate it. 
 
It is my understanding that:  
- Hundreds of homes, businesses and parklands will be compulsorily acquired. 
- It is diverting funding from public transport which is desperately needed across Sydney. 
- WestConnex will turn Rozelle into a dumping ground for toxic exhaust fumes with three unfiltered 
exhaust stacks at the Rozelle Rail Yards and one at Victoria Road at Iron Cove Bridge just metres 
from homes and a primary school. 
 
Please don't destroy our community - invest in public transport, in our parks and lands and help your 
people live happier, healthier lives. 
 
Regards, 
 


